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Meeting Wednesday on Seneca Main Street Project 
 ( KMZA )--A meeting has been set in Seneca Wednesday evening to receive public input on the
next phase of the Main Street project from 6th to 10th Streets.

City Administrator Tami Haverkamp says the meeting will take place December 12th beginning at 5
p.m. at the Seneca Library Community Room...( play audio )

Haverkamp says the public is encouraged to attend the meeting......( continue audio )

The 1st phase of the project, which was completed in June, included the reconstruction of three
block’s of Seneca’s brick Main Street from 3rd to 6th Streets. 
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